
For the next 3 Mondays, we will try out asynchronous lectures.  Thus we will 
not have a regular lecture for the next 3 Mondays (see video webpage for 
videos that you should watch instead).  However, 

you should come to class to work on HW on these Mondays.  •

While this is not required, I will be available to answer any questions.  •

We can also have breakout rooms where students work together on a 
particular problem (you can invite me to the breakout room if you have 
questions).

•

People learn more and retain more knowledge by actively working with 
others.

•

This would be good practice for the real world, where many jobs have an 
online collaborative component.

•

Please watch the week 1 videos this week.  I will talk more about videos and 
quizzes this Friday.

Wednesday, January 27, 2021 1:22 PM

   New Section 1 Page 1    



   New Section 1 Page 2    



   New Section 1 Page 3    



   New Section 1 Page 4    



   New Section 1 Page 5    



   New Section 1 Page 6    



   New Section 1 Page 7    


